
 

 

Newsletter 

20.12.2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

What a busy term, with so much to celebrate and achieved here at school. We are all 
happy to be breaking up for Christmas today and looking forward to the festive 
period with our families and loved ones.  

On behalf of all the staff and pupils of the school I would like to wish you all a very 
safe and happy Christmas. I do hope that this special time of year brings all that you 
hope for.  

Thank you all for your kind wishes and support throughout this term and thank you 
on behalf of all the staff for all the cards, presents and Christmas wishes we have 
been given. 

 

Merry Christmas, 

 

Tracey Newbold 

 

 

The Past Week 

The school has felt peaceful this week with children on task and continuing with their 
learning in such a positive way. It has been wonderful to see how many have been 
battling through coughs and colds to ensure that they have been here and able to 
take part in school activities. 

Here are some pictures from the week: 



 

Well done to everyone in Reception and Key Stage 1 for taking part so brilliantly in 

 ‘A Wiggly Nativity’ you are all super stars! 

 

 

 

                                                                   

 

Our cake sale and fundraising for Holbrook animal center raised over £120. Thank 
you to all involved! 



 

 

Carrying on with our learning, inside and out. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

After School Clubs – Spring Term only 

Our after school clubs will continue for the duration of the Spring Term and we will then move 
to wrapround care from after Easter and the after school clubs will discontinue. The clubs 
from January till the Easter holiday will be: 

 

 



 

Monday – Dance 

Tuesday – Kids Club (including a variety of construction toys, paper crafts, 
games/puzzles/quizzes, den building, access to Purple Mash and more).  

Wednesday – Lego  

Thursday – Art 

We will still be running our before school club next term. Clubs are £4 per session and can be 
paid as you go, or termly or half-termly. If you would like to join any of these clubs please 
make payment to the account below, using the club names and your child’s initials as the 
reference. Please check that you have paid for all clubs for this current term, and make 
payment as soon as possible. Please speak to Mrs Coxon in confidence if you have difficulty 
doing this.  

Lloyds Bank 
WSCC Barns Green Primary School 
Sort code = 30 00 02 
A/c no.     =   01522014 

 

Diary Dates  

January  

Monday 6th – Children back to school  

Friday 31st  – PTA Winter disco  

February 

Friday 14th - INSET day (no children in school) 

July  

Friday 4th - INSET day (no children in school) 

Saturday 12th – Summer Fete  

 


